
 
 

  F IRE  PROTECTION CONTRACTORS    1 of 1 

July 22, 2020 

 
 
Attention:  All Delta Fire Employees 

 
Reference:  Face Coverings/Masks – Update 

 
Effective Monday July 27, 2020, face coverings/masks, will be required to be worn in 
all common spaces and when in others' workspace/office of the Delta Fire office. Face 

coverings/masks will NOT be required to be worn, while at your desk or in your office 
space, also while eating/drinking in break areas.   

 
Disposable masks will be available (if needed) at all entry points.   
 

Thank you for your cooperation and stay safe. 
 

Employee Wellness Committee 
 
 

 

 


